
05CAOP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 28, 2003  
 
Mr. Thomas Mone, MS 
Chief Executive Officer   
OneLegacy   
4th Floor   
2200 W. 3rd Street   
Los Angeles, CA  90057   
 
Dear Mr. Mone: 
 
I am writing to confirm the OPTN/UNOS membership status of OneLegacy.  The Board of Directors 
approved the organ procurement organization on September 28, 1987, and it remains a member.   
 
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sally H. Aungier 
Manager of Membership Services 
 
SHA/hm  


